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Feedback: Coordinating Chamber of PSCBC Western 

Cape Province (CCPWCP) 
 

A CCPWCP meeting was held on 28 November 2024, during which the following items were discussed: 

 

Annual General Meeting (AGM)  

The AGM was held, and the PSCBC made a presentation to the Chamber. Elections were held and the 

following persons were elected to serve on the Chamber for the next year: 

 

Chairperson: Drikus Basson  

Vice-Chairperson for Employer: Danella Syster  

Vice-Chairperson for Labour: Cailyn Harris  

 

During the Chamber meeting, the following items were discussed: 

 

Safety of staff 

The Director-General’s previous presentation to labour was referred to and he had sent a follow-up letter 

to all admitted labour parties. There is a desire to work together regarding the safety of staff and the 

previously proposed workshop will be held early in 2025. 

 

Strategic planning session of PSCBC  

This matter has been on the agenda of the CCPWCP for some time. The PSCBC indicated in its 

presentation during the AGM that such strategic sessions are being planned for all provinces. Labour 

expressed dismay at the delay, since the CCPWCP had requested the same a long time ago.  

 

Cost-containment measures 

The previous presentation done was acknowledged and received by labour and a special Chamber 

meeting was held to provide details on the Western Cape Government’s cost-containment measures. It 

was agreed that the issue would be further interrogated by the Chamber early in 2025. 
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